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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Applications for Pregnancy Help Organizations  

NOW OPEN 
 

The Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration (DFA) is seeking 
applications for funding from organizations eligible to apply under the Pregnancy 
Help Organizations (PHOs) Grant Program.  This grant program was established for 
the purpose of encouraging females facing unwanted pregnancy to give birth to their 
unborn child. DFA is the designated state entity to administer the PHO Grant 
Program in accordance with Act 622 of 2023. Pregnancy Resource Center Grant | 
Department of Finance and Administration (Arkansas.gov).  

The Application Request for Proposal is posted at the weblink above.  Review the 
instructions in the RFP and submit your application by the  November deadline.   

 


